
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Headteacher’s Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

Today concludes a very successful 1st Summer half term.  

Earlier this month, Year 6 completed their end of Key Stage 2 Statutory 
assessments in Reading, Grammar/Spelling and Maths. We couldn’t be 
prouder of the excellent attitude shown by all children—Well done Year 6!! 

Yesterday, Fiona Purcell and Margaret Marsh from the Royal British Legion 
(Helsby Poppy Appeal) came into 
school to present prizes to the 
winners of their VE Day Poem 
Competition. All the poetry 
entries are on display at Helsby 
Library for you to see. 

On Monday we were joined by 
Helsby High School language 
leaders who delivered lessons in 
French, German, Polish and 
Spanish to Years 1—6. It was 
lovely to see some of our ex-Hillsiders return as teachers! 

We can confirm timings for our Summer Sports Day: KS2 10am-12pm and 
KS1 1.15pm –3pm on Tuesday 24th June at our school field. 

I wish all our children, families and friends a restful half-term break and 
look forward to seeing the children back in school on Monday 2nd June.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Contact details: 

Please contact the school office to notify or request absence 
at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request      

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu    

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Link Club 

We have places available in our before and 
after school club. If you would like to use 
this provision or would like further infor-
mation please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk more in-
formation can also be found on the school 
website 

Please note that ad-hoc bookings can be made. 

Friends of Hillside  

On Wednesday 4th June, Friends of Hillside will be setting 
up a Fathers’ Day Pop-Up Shop in the school hall from 
3.15pm. 

Parents will be 
able to send their 
children in to 
choose and wrap a 
fathers’ day 
present.  Can 
parents please 
wait outside the 
hall while the 
children choose  
their presents of 
£1, £2 and £3 gifts. 
They would 
appreciate any 
donations of gift 
bags which could 
be brought in on 
the Wednesday. 

Please come along to the return of The FOH Family Fun Day 
at our school field on Saturday 7th June—See Facebook /X 
for more details.  

Finally, the next FOH School Disco will take place on 
Thursday 12th June. (KS1: 3.15—4.15, KS2: 4.30—5.30) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA can be contacted on:  friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

Beavers of the Year  
Congratulations Charlie, Isaac, 

Noah, Rory and Thomas who were 

recently recognised as Helsby 

Beavers of the Year! 
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Charity Lemonade Stall  
This week, Marnie (Y5) , Harrison (Y4) and Alana 

(Y6) have been selling lemonade for charity. 

If you have not already purchased your drink, 

their stall will be open today (Friday) outside 

Marnie and Alana’s  houses (opposite St Paul’s). 

With kindness, respect and 

gratitude, together we aim high in 

all we do 

Welcome Orla!  
Great news for Jax (Y2) and Fern 
(Y3) on the birth of their 
beautiful sister Orla.  

Orla Lucia Evelyn arrived on 
Saturday 10th May at 7:29 am, 
weighing 6 lbs 14 1/2 oz. 
Congratulations Mum Gio and 
Dad, Lyle. 

Super Progress  
We wanted to celebrate Charlie (Y3) who has been 
making brilliant progress in his writing. Keep up 
the fantastic work Charlie! 


